
 

Spedeworth Motorsports are delighted to announce that, following a period of intense negotiations, the 

2012 National Hot Rod World Final will be shown on Sky Sports in a Spedeworth Motorsports branded 

one hour long TV programme. 

The programme will be broadcast shortly after the World Final event and marks the welcome return of 

short oval motorsport to a major television network. 

Spedeworth Motorsports would like to express their gratitude to Mark Paffey who has worked tirelessly 

with Spedeworth’s Mark Butler and others behind the scenes to bring this hugely exciting project to 

fruition. 

This marks the start of yet another chapter in the ongoing development of raising the profile of 

Spedeworth Motorsports. It is hoped that further TV coverage can be achieved in 2012 featuring other 

Spedeworth formulas. 

 


